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Dear parents and friends of Troop 243, 

During the summer we move outdoors!  If you take the “SC” out of SCOUTING… you’re left with OUTING.  That’s what our summer is focused on, our outings.

1. Flower Sale – Thanks to everyone for helping at this year’s flower sale.  There is a tremendous amount of work that goes into the flower sale each year, and every scout in the troop benefits.  A big Thank You to all the adults who helped organize the sale:  Vince Heuser and Mike Michalac – co-chairs, Regina Zimmerer – table sales, Steve Harris – database design and development, Jim Berger – order processing, Mark Corbett - marketing and, of course, everyone who worked during the sale.
2. Troop Meetings – Wednesdays.  This month Scouts will prepare for Summer Camp.
	June 1, 7 PM
	Swim check, St Xavier High School

	June 8, 7 PM
	St Barnabas

	June 15, 7 PM
	St. Barnabas

	June 22, 7 PM
	St. Barnabas


3. Summer Camp – Tentatively, we will meet at St. Barnabas at 11:30 AM, on Sunday June 26 and we will return at Noon on Saturday July 2.  Family night is Friday July 1.  Most families bring a picnic dinner to enjoy with their son at camp.  Plan to arrive between 4 and 6 PM.  There will be a campfire program Friday evening.  Scouts are expected to stay at camp the entire time.  Early departures detract from the experience and places extra work on the remaining scouts and leaders.
Yours in Scouting,

Jennifer Wahle

Troop Committee Secretary

The mission of Boy Scout Troop 243 is to prepare young men to make ethical choices based on the values in the Scout Oath and Law and to develop skilled leaders who encourage others to do the same.


